
Poulton Lancelyn Primary School     
 
 

  

Dear Year 2 Parents,                     2nd October 2018 

 

You are invited to the children’s assembly on “Civic Awards” which will take place on Wednesday 10th 

October at 2:45pm in the Main Hall. 

 

The assembly will be led by Brenda Thompson who will tell you all about the Civic Award Scheme. 

 

I hope you will be able to join us.  Thank you for your support.  

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

      

Mrs K Thompson 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

    


